Welcome if you are a visitor or a guest of a family, we are pleased to
have you join us today. Also, if you are new in the area, please let us
know and welcome!

Non-Perishable donations of food and toiletries — Thank you for your
generous donations towards food parcels from all our Churches. We
would appreciate more donations of pasta, cereals, soup, pasta sauce,
tea, coffee, beans, spaghetti hoops and similar, tuna, jam, marmalade,
cereal, toiletries, toilet rolls, biscuits and treats, especially Chocolate
Eggs. The recipients are very grateful. Please leave donations in the
Church porches. Thank You.

Lamb Bingo — The Sheep have had their last health check this week,
taken their multi vitamins, got the fly spray applied and are currently
roaming the moors of Sleddale for the next few weeks before they are
gathered once more to come into the in-bye lands of the farm for lambing.
They are all looking on form and starting to shape up nicely. Make sure
you are signed up and have your card and paid your money. For more
info contact Sally Anne on 07733007121.

Stations of the Cross - each Friday during Lent at 6pm. All welcome

Lamb Bingo Launch event — Sunday 6™ April 12 midday -3pm. Ther are
so far no names signed up if you would like a visit to Sleddale Farm. If
you do intend to go please sign the form and remember it is a working
farm so please have suitable footwear and warm coats.

First Confessions — We will celebrate the two young people making their
first Confession on Saturday 5™ April directly after the morning Mass.

Can you help - We need sleeping bags, jogger bottoms, sweatshirts and
trainers in good condition for the upper room in Middlesbrough. The
upper room has been open for a year and currently welcomes up to 60
visitors, homeless and destitute, providing breakfast and takeaway lunch
in a warm space. Please leave donation in your Church porch. Thank you
for your generosity.

Mass Intentions - [ have very few Mass intentions, please send your
Mass intentions in to me. Thank You

Consultation on the closure of the Chapel in Osmotherley village
(not the LADY Chapel) — After a great deal of deliberation and seeking
ways to facilitate either rental or pastoral functions for this building, the
Trustees of the Diocese feel that the best way forward for the future of
this property is to proceed with the sale of the property. If there are any
reasonable suggestions regarding the sale or otherwise of this property



please communicate this to the Dean of this area by email

stthereseoflisieux@rcdmidd.org.uk by 28" March 2025.

e Easter Flowers retiring collection next Sunday at all Masses.

God Bless, Monsignor Gerard Robinson.
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